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A message from Miss Towler…

Dear Parents and Carers,

A huge thank you to TPAC who have had a very busy week

in school. On Tuesday night we had our monthly meeting

where we review what we are offering the children and also

how we can raise money for the children to have great

experiences in school and out. On Wednesday morning they

joined us in school to sell Mothers Day gifts and on

Thursday night they gave up their evening to support our

school disco for Key Stage One and Two. These

opportunities wouldn’t be available if it wasn’t for the

generosity of TPAC who give up their time and so a big

thank you to them for the shopping trips, organising the DJ,

wrapping gifts and much much more! It is very much

appreciated. The disco was a great big success and the

children had a lovely evening.

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler, Headteacher

Our school attendance this week is: 97.38% :)

Our school attendance target is 97%.

Top team attendance is: Saturn: 98.93%

Venus Reception: 97.06%

Jupiter: 98.54% Neptune: 94.84%

*As Government guidance states, your child’s attendance is compulsory in school and unless

they are unwell or isolating; we ask that you ensure they are in school, on time, every day.

Easter Picnic - 8.4.22 - Book on Parentpay

HALF CHEESE SANDWICH

SAUSAGE ROLL & CHICKEN NUGGET

CRISPS

VEG STICKS

EASTER BAKE

Please note this is a change to the menu and so this will be the offer for all children who choose a school

meal on the last day of term (8.4.22). The meal choice will not be the hot meal recorded on Parentpay.



UPDATED: Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for this term’s diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if

circumstances mean that dates need amending.

Dates What’s happening at TPA?

Monday 28th March After school Booster Club for Y6 - please collect your child from the front of

school

Tuesday 29th March Team Saturn Swimming Session at Tadcaster Swimming Pool

Extra Curricular KS1 and KS2 Dance Club with Hannah from YDS 3.30pm -

4.30pm

Wednesday 30th March

Extra Curricular KS1 Art Club with Mrs Brooke 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Extra Curricular KS2 Music Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Thursday 31st March Extra Curricular KS2 Drama Club 3.30pm - 4.30pm

Friday 8th April Easter Picnic school dinner option (see information in this newsletter)

Break up for Easter Holidays

Monday 25th April Return to school

Monday 9th May -

Friday 13th May

Y6 SATs week - Please do not arrange appointments or holidays during this week

for any Y6 pupils.

May 16th May - Fri

27th May

Y2 SAT’s will be held throughout May - Please do not arrange appointments or

holidays for Y2 pupils.

Monday 6th June New date: Children not in school due to Queen’s Jubilee this year

Attendance reminder - please do not book term time holidays

Just a reminder that term time holidays should not be booked.After

the periods of school closures over the last two academic years it is

essential that children do not miss out on any learning time. Holidays

will not be authorised and if your child’s attendance drops to 90%

Parents and Carers will be required to come into school for meetings to

review attendance. This is a statutory requirement for all schools.

Thank you for your support with this.

Twitter at TPA

Please click on the link below to see if your child is appearing on Twitter right now!

Tadcaster Primary Academy 🌈 (@TadPrimaryAcad)

https://twitter.com/TadPrimaryAcad


Parent Voice - Tadcaster Primary Academy - Spring 2022.

What are we doing well? What could we look at further?

‘Children love coming to school’ Direct phone line to Nursery. We do not have
a receptionist within our Early Years team
and as staff are teaching it is not possible
for them to have external phone calls coming
through during the day. Messages from the
school office are passed onto the team and
dealt with accordingly. Parents can
communicate before and after school starts.

‘It has been fantastic to see the after school

activities offered to the children improve.

They have loved taking part in Music, Art and

Drama. Such a lovely school with a close knit,

family feel. ‘

It would be nice to be able to see ‘Ready for

Reading’ return in Team Jupiter and for them

to have the opportunity for ‘Show and Tell’

again. Covid has prevented this from
happening but the plan is to restart this in
the next couple of months.

‘All staff are lovely and caring, always willing to

take five minutes to chat about anything even

if it is not a concern.’

After school and before school wrap around

care provision. This has to be financially
viable for school to run as at least two staff
would need to be paid to work on a daily
basis before and after school. We aim to
look at this in the near future but would
need a minimum daily number of children to
make this work.As we have found some of
our after school clubs have had low numbers
this is something that would need to be
carefully considered.

‘We really do enjoy coming to this school. My
child is settled and happy, making friends and

speaks highly of her teachers, and I find

everyone so friendly.’

Further guidance on how to support maths

development (calculation strategies/ school

progression) would be good. This will be coming
soon.

‘Communication is good. ‘ Longer nursery hours. We are currently
looking at this to see if we could offer full
days. We will be in touch with families this
term time to consider this further.

‘We are extremely pleased with the level of

education and personal support my child
receives at school. She is very happy here. I’d

especially like to commend Miss Bell on her

pastoral care work, she is extremely supportive

and understanding of the children’s needs. ‘

Worry that check ins might be intrusive.

Children start the day sharing how they are
feeling so that if there are any worries
these can be alleviated before learning
starts. Children do not have to share any
worries in front of others if they don’t want
to.



‘I am so glad my children attend Tadcaster

Primary Academy. The common sense approach

to the pandemic over the last two years has

shown that not only do they have my children’s

educational needs at the forefront but also

their emotional wellbeing is a priority. I am

sometimes surprised what I hear from other

families who do not attend Tadcaster Primary

Academy and in my opinion you have had the

best approach. The morning check ins have

proved to be very important and I think it’s a

great way for the children to be aware of other

people’s feelings. My child clearly feels safe to

be able to talk about any worries/ problems and

this has been shared with us and enabled us to

support them at home and in the wider

community. The after school clubs have been

great this year. Both my children were

surprised how much they liked dance. My child
really enjoyed cricket too. Thank you for

everything you all do to make such a wonderful

school.’

The gate opening times- Two parents asked
about the time the gate is opened. The
staff team always aim to be at the school
gates for 8.40am. We will look again at the
time school opens as this is no longer
required to be quite as early. You will
remember that this was put in place to avoid
so many people coming to school at once
because of the pandemic. Our aim is to
return to the normal 8.50am start time in
the coming months and the gate will then be
opened from 8.45am. We will keep parents
informed of our plans.

‘My child loves coming to school each day. The

staff are so supportive and were fantastic

through the lockdowns and the return to

proper school life. The pandemic and lockdowns

were made a lot easier to get through with kids

thanks to your support. Keep doing what you

do!’

Clubs for younger children. Our clubs
currently run for children in Y1 through to
Y6 but we will look at how the clubs that run
could work if they were opened to Reception
pupils.

‘Very happy overall.’ Outside railings for Early Years. This was
unclear where abouts this was referring to.

‘The school is wonderful. My child settled into

reception really easily and loves coming to

school every day. She is doing really well and

learning so much. Miss Blythe, Mrs Roche and

Mrs James are brilliant. The pastoral care is

exceptional and the children seem to thrive on

it.’

‘My child has loved his year so far with Mrs

Blythe and Mrs Roche.’

*My child has been used where child’s own name was used




